Health Club Commission Report April 12, 2021

1. Purchase of a new coat rack for pool area to replace current coat rack full of rust.
The discounted price $267.50 plus $65 delivery price (total = $332.50 - tax not
included)). The new coat rack will be the same size and made of powder coated
metal. Erik Butka received the PO which is forwarded to Management. It may still
rust over time, but it will be better than what we currently have. Plus, we could
not anything entirely made of plastic so this was their best suggestion.

2. Currently looking at purchasing new equipment bins for the pool area.

3. Draft Membership Feedback Form (questionnaire) is being prepared to send to
Health Club members



